
Summary of the Healthy Lakes Meeting - June 3, 2021 

There were 6 people in attendance  We discussed the following: 

 TLID update -  TLID is continuing to prepare for the annual meeting in August.  Curly Leaf 
Pondweed has been treated.  James Johnson will do a follow-up survey in July to check for 
Eurasian Milfoil (including Big Elk Lake)       

 Water Testing update - water testing and clarity monitoring has started.  Volunteers will 
continue to check clarity and take samples though out the summer. 

 Sherburne County Park Update (Wiese property) - nothing new to report.    

 Big Lake LID Status - A letter has been drafted to be sent to the commissioners by a resident of 
Big Elk Lake. 

 Gentle Footprint Projects and Grants/SWCD money - Chuck will be at the annual Briggs Lake 
Chain Association Meeting on June 11 with information and a presentation.  

 Golden Clam update - The DNR is encouraging us to check for Golden Clams around our 
shoreline.  They have found 162 year to date and all have been near the Briggs Lake landing. 

 2021 Healthy Lakes Goals - The Sherburne County Board of Adjustments is undergoing changes 
which could affect our representation (Palmer Township) - we were encouraged to write letters 
to Nancy Riddle stating that we want to be represented. 

The next Healthy Lakes meeting is on July 1st at the Palmer Township Hall at 6:30 PM.  Everyone is 
welcome! 


